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A request was received on Friday, February 8, 2013 from Pat Nohl of 

IBEW 117 seeking the following records:  

 

“I am developing a data base involving total expenditures by 

public bodies involving construction (new and remodel) and 

maintenance costs of building facilities. I would like to FOIA 

the districts total expenditure for 2012 on the above mentioned 

information. Please do not include any type of projects 

performed by in house staff. Just outside contractors and 

vendors. I do not need a detailed list only total expenditures for 

2012.” 

 

The request was approved on Friday, February 8, 2013. 

 

The response was e-mailed to Pat Nohl (pnohl@ibew117.com) on 

Wednesday, February 13, 2013. 

 

 

José M. Torres, Ph.D. 

Superintendent of Schools   
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